HEE Nursing Survey: For the attention of General Practice Managers

Audience: Practice Managers

[bookmark: _Hlk109827549]We are writing to seek your help and feedback on some work we are undertaking in Health Education England to support registered Nurses and Nursing Associates who are new to general practice. Your contributions can support the future NHS workforce supply and HEE values your time in completing the survey. 
General Practice Nurses and Nursing Associates are a key component of the general practice and primary care workforce, having a vital role in delivering care and treatment across the life course. We are hearing that Registered Nurses/Nursing Associates are finding it difficult to move into General Practice without any prior experience of this sector. 
Health Education England is planning to offer an introductory module which will provide an understanding of working in general practice, together with some essential key skills. 
This will be a consistent and nationally recognised module, providing assurance of knowledge and initial skills, ready to start the journey to become a fully competent General Practice Nurse or Nursing Associate. 

Ours plans are for the module to be available for registered nurses and nursing associates, including those who are newly qualified, or close to qualifying. The module could be pre-employment and therefore could be undertaken in their own time, alongside study or employment. 
As practice managers, we know you are involved in the appointment process and would appreciate your expertise and knowledge to further understand the essentials that would help someone gain an interview, and skills that would be immediately useful to the practice. 
The survey will take approximately five minutes and can be completed online via this link: Introductory Module for Nurses and Nursing Associates new to General Practice (Page 1 of 3) (office.com). We would like to receive responses by Monday 8th August 2022. 
We would be grateful if you could also forward this email to interested colleagues (registered nurses in your practice and GPs) as appropriate. 
Thank you for your support. 
Sharon Harrison Michelle Horn 
National Head of Primary National Assistant Head 
and Integrated Care of Nursing & Midwifery

